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Entries for the 2022 James Halliday Australian 

Chardonnay & Cabernet Challenge closing soon! 
 

Australian wine producers are invited to submit their entries prior to Wednesday 13 July 2022 
for the challenge to find Australia’s best Chardonnay and Cabernet Sauvignon; the world’s two 
most popular varieties. 
 
The James Halliday Australian Chardonnay & Cabernet Challenge is a celebration of Australia’s 
outstanding regional diversity and is judged in alternate years between two of Australia’s most 
iconic wine regions.  In 2022 the judging will take place in the Margaret River wine region from 
15 to 17 August. 
 
This year’s judges include a great selection of Australian wine talent from across the country. 
 
• Adam Wadewitz, Chair of Judges SA  
• Adrian Sparks NSW  
• Erin Larkin WA  
• Gabrielle Poy VIC  
• Glenn Goodall WA  
• Michael Downer SA  
• Natalie Cleghorn SA  
• Russell Cody NSW  
• Sarah Crowe VIC  
• Tom Wallace TAS 
 
The Challenge is a collaboration between Margaret River Wine Association and Wine Yarra 
Valley. 
 
The highest pointed Chardonnay and the highest pointed Cabernet Sauvignon will be rewarded 
with James Halliday Challenge Trophies. 
A Best of Region Trophy will be awarded to the regional winners with scores of 95 points. In 
2022 the Best of Region Cabernet Sauvignon Trophies will be presented by Labelmakers. 

Entries are open until Wednesday 13 July 2022 via ShowRunner at 
https://wineshow.awri.com.au/2022-james-halliday-australian-chardonnay-cabernet-challenge 
 
Full details and previous results available: 
australianwinechallenge.com.au 
 
- ENDS –  

 

https://wineshow.awri.com.au/2022-james-halliday-australian-chardonnay-cabernet-challenge
https://australianwinechallenge.com.au/


For further information contact:  
Margaret River Wine – Pip Heaford, Communications & Events Manager 
pipheaford@margaretriver.wine  
 
Wine Yarra Valley – Sarah Donnellan, Marketing Coordinator 
marketing@wineyarravalley.com.au  
 
Event Partner 

 

 
Margaret River Wine and Wine Yarra Valley are the official and peak wine industry bodies in 
their respective regions. While each is passionate about their own area, they are thrilled to 
have the opportunity to work with another Australian fine wine region. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


